
Research Director 
Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
Brisbane Qld 4000 

22nd October 2015 

Dear Sir, 

RE: Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015 

I wish to register my support for the pending above legislation concerning the 
incurring of demerit points for illegal operating drivers found to be conducting an 
illegal taxi service. 

As a Taxi Driver  I find it difficult to believe that people, and the Government, 
would allow for such an unsafe service to operate. My employment in the taxi 
industry will become adversely affected if the current practice by illegal taxi 
operators is allowed to continue. 

Yours Truly 

Terry Roe 
Email: 
Phone: 
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